
 

Important info: 
o Fun Lunches can be ordered online only at munchalunch.com 
o New parents: click the “register family account here” button that can be found at 

herbertspencerpac.com/fun-lunch/ website.  The website will guide you through 
the necessary steps.   

o Returning parents: Login into munchalunch and you will be prompted to update 
your children’s classroom assignment before placing your order. 

o New to Spencer but have an existing Munchalunch account: Update the school in 
their profile. No need to create a new account! 

o Payments can be made by cash, cheque or online 
o Subsidies are available. Contact Mme. Cameron (scameron@sd40.bc.ca) to discuss  
o If you don’t have internet access, or need help ordering or have any questions, 

contact Diana Martins-Garbutt (dmartinsgarbutt@gmail.com or 604-808-5533) 
o If your child is sick or away for Fun Lunch day, you are welcome to come pick it up. 

Please call the office the morning of Fun Lunch. For health reasons, food cannot be 
kept until the following school day 

o Sorry, there are no refunds for Fun Lunches 
o To keep our children safe, volunteers will be wearing masks/gloves while organizing 

the bins.  All bins will be sanitized prior to placing meals inside.  We have also made 
the decision to limit food/snack options therefore limiting our handling of items and 
one of our Fun Lunch volunteer will be food safe certified.  Please send cutlery 
(when necessary) as disposable cutlery will not be provided. 

Oct 9 Oct 30 Nov 13 Nov 27 Dec 4 Dec 18 

Pizza Various 
Subway 
& Sushi Pizza Various 

Subway 
& Sushi 

 

Please place all orders for the Fall Session 
before October 3, 2020 

ORDER TODAY 

ORDER TODAY 


